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3-5-2024

Mr and Ms Dassel

1150 Barnacle Ln NE

Bainbridge Island, WA 98110

Dear Mr. And Ms Dassel

On behalf of Fort Ward Amateur Radio Club Charity, Fwarc would like to thank you for your contribution of  $25.00 to our Community Emergency Response Team Funds.

Fort Ward Amateur Radio Club 501(3)c Charity has been  involved  and engaged in Bainbridge Island Community  Non Profit Services.

Because of your generous donation, we will be able to send Ms Trina Ann Peterson,  $30 flower bouquet, during her St. Michael’s Hospital stay.  With your assistance we have now committed to further aid in her recovery and will continue to provide relief services, to reach our goals, missions, vision and leadership  ideals toward Bainbridge Island Community..

Again, we thank you for your generosity and look forward to working with you again .

Sincerely,

Fort Ward Amateur Radio Club

Community Emergency Response Team

321 High School Road NE

Bainbridge Island, WA-98110

Desk: 206-780-6885

Txt: 206-280-1287

fwarc@usa.com
Web: atdlines.com/fwarc-1.htm

